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Harnett Area Shag Association  

OCTOBER 2017 Newsletter 

 
SHAG-O-WEEN THIS FRIDAY NIGHT!  

YES, FRIDAY THE 13
TH

!! 

(SEE FLYER ON NEXT PAGE) 
 

Hello HASA members. We had a great time at last month’s party with DJ Roy 

“Shag Daddy” Childress.  His music was perfect!  We know that many of our 

members were at the first weekend of SOS at the time of our September dance, 

which affected our attendance but that was the only night we could use the 

Shrine Club.  We will avoid having our party during SOS in the future.  It was 

great seeing some of you at SOS.  Fun Sunday and Fun Monday were great.  Our 

Shag-o-Ween is being held this Friday, October 13th with the Johnston County 

Area Shag at the Dunn Shrine Center.  Please make every effort to attend to make 

this a memorable night!  Dress in your favorite Halloween attire. We will have 

prizes for costumes and a gas card raffle.  See you Friday the 13th!   
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Our Shag-o-Ween meal will be spaghetti 

and salad. We need for members to 

bring their favorite spaghetti sauce and 

desserts!  We totally rely on members 

for desserts! 

 
The 2017 HASA board officers  

 

President -  Joe McCorquodale 919-820-2452 

Vice President - Walt Johnson 252-292-1816 

Treasurer- Ann Honeycutt 910-379-9248 

Secretary - Crystal C. Strickland 919-464-0608  

Sergeant at Arms - J.W. Jackson 910-385-5902 

Entertainment Committee Chairperson - Robert Honeycutt 910-214-2858 

Webmaster - Tom Hobgood 

WWW.hasadance.com 

Facebook - HASA 

 

Note: A new board treasurer will be needed for 2018. If 

interested in serving please contact Joe 

McCorquodale asap at 919-820-2452. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hasadance.com/
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Phone Tree   

 

 
Please listen for your phone tree reminder for our monthly party. Reminders are 

sent out via the phone tree and email the week before the dance.  If your phone 

number or email address has changed please inform Ann Honeycutt to update 

your information. Her email is honeyap@intrstar.net  We strive to stay as updated 

as possible.  

 

INCORRECT EMAIL ADDRESSES 

WHEN WE EMAIL NOTICES AND THE NEWSLETTER WE ARE 

GETTING QUITE A FEW ‘BOUNCE BACKS’ FROM INCORRECT EMAIL 

ADDRESSES.  WHEN YOU SIGN IN FOR OUR PARTIES PLEASE 

CAREFULLY PRINT YOUR CORRECT EMAIL ADDRESS. THANKS! 

 

Just A Reminder  

 

 
Party setup and breakdown 

 

Party setup is done on the Thursday before the party. If you could come and lend 

us a hand it would be greatly appreciated. Set up begins around 6:30. 

mailto:honeyap@intrstar.net
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Also there are things you can do, such as cleaning your table before you leave, 

stacking chairs or breaking down tables. 

 

 Also don't forget to tip your bartenders. 

 
 

____________________________________________________________ 

 
Hold the Date: HASA Christmas Party, Friday, December 1! 

The Carolina Breakers 

Meal will be provided but we are asking all members to 

bring a dessert!  Also bring an unwrapped toy for Toys for 

Tots.  More details forthcoming! 

 

50/50 Drawing-Due to Shag-o-Ween activities we will not 

have a 50-50 raffle at the October Party. 
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Upcoming Events  

Friday, October 13- DJ Joey Warren / Shag-O-Ween  

NO PARTY IN NOVEMBER DUE TO BUILDING ACCESS.  PLEASE TRY 

TO ATTEND A SISTER CLUB PARTY IF YOU CAN. 

Friday, December 1 - The Carolina Breakers/ Christmas Party 

We have secured the Dunn shrine center for our 2018 parties. 

Parties will be held the 2nd Friday night of the month  

 

Other Clubs Events  

Before traveling make sure to check other clubs websites 

to ensure location and time  

11/3    Samco Shag Club       Coharie Country Club, Clinton 

10/15    Raleigh Shag Club        TJ's Nightlife 

10/28    FASA Elks Lodge, Fayetteville, 3269 Gables Drive 

10/27    Sugarfoot Shag Club  Lane Tree Event Center (Pikeville/Goldsboro) 

11/3 Carolina Shaggers Shag Club, Lumberton Chamber 
 

 

Shag Dancing Lessons  

We are working hard to offer line dance lessons at each party beginning at 6:30. If 

you are interested in teaching a short lesson let one of the board officers know.  

We would love to offer a short shag lesson as well but need an instructor.  If you 

know anyone please let us know about that as well. 

 

Area Shag Lessons  
Dunn - Tuesday Nights  

Shirley Patterson 919-922-9220 

Larry Patterson 919-922-2906 

Mi Casita Mexican Restaurant 

800 Erwin Road, Dunn  

Beginners 6pm 

Advanced 7pm 

$30 / 4 week lessons , $10 per lesson  

Wilson -Tuesday Nights  

Janice Dunbar 252-206-5700  

Call for price and location 

 

Goldsboro - Thursday Nights  
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Shirley Patterson 919-922-9220 

Larry Paterson 919-922-2906 

Call for price and location  

 

Fayetteville - Monday nights  

Chris and Angela Jestes 

910-818-0100  910-323-2526 

Call for price and location  

 

September HASA Board Meeting 

The last board meeting for the Harnett Area Shag Association was held on Tuesday, 

September 19, 2017.  Joe McCorquodale called the meeting to order. After the minutes 

and treasurer’s report were approved discussion focused on final plans for Shag-o-

Ween.  Sponsorships are being finalized. As usual we will have prizes for best costume, 

$100, $50 and $25. Three $100 gas cards will be raffled.  Our food for the night is being 

planned. Responsibilities for Shag-o-Ween duties were discussed.  Joe McCorquodale 

will keep a list of who wins the costume contest and who wins the gas card raffle so this 

can be noted in the next newsletter.  Shag-o-Ween flyers will be on the table at the 

upcoming Delbert McClinton/Coastline Band event on September 30. Walt Johnson will 

present proposed bylaws changes at the November board meeting to address board 

membership.  2018 party dates have been secured.  The next board meeting is 

tentatively planned for November 15.    

 

 
10/3-Terry T, Audrey R; 10/5-LB W; 10/9-Carolyn M; 10/10-Cameron A; 10/13-Tom H;  

10/14-John A, Janie G, Cecil S; 10/19-Linda H; Anne J; 10/21-Tim W, Morris B; 10/22-

Carolyn T; 10/24-Ellen S; 10/26-Billy H; 10/27-Tim McL; 10/28-Bruce W; 10/31-Stacy E 

 

*Note: for confidentiality we only list the initial for the last name. 
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Remembrances  
 
Please let HASA Secretary Crystal Strickland  (conwaystrickland@gmail.com know when one of 
our members or member’s family is experiencing health issues, hospitalization, other personal 
crisis  or when there is a death so she can share this with the membership  and note in the next 
newsletter.     

 

--HASA is a Member of the Association of Carolina Shag Clubs and National 
FastDance ociation 

 
 
Our Dance Club Activities are Licensed by 

     

 

Member 2017 

 

Purpose of Harnett Area Shag Association 

“The purpose of the Club is to bring together a group of people who 

express an interest in shagging and the promotion of beach music.”  

Good music, entertainment, food, friends, and fellowship! 
 

 

 


